
RE-SOLICITATION REQUEST FOR SEALED BIDS 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Fort Stockton is requesting sealed bids for: 

Purchasing of Materials for Street Construction and Repairs 

• 50,000 Tons (more or less) of Crushed Limestone (#1 & #2);

Sealed bids must be mailed to the City of Fort Stockton, P.O. Box 1000 or 121 W. Second 
Street, Fort Stockton, Texas, 79735. The deadline for receiving sealed bids is 4:00 p.m., Friday, 
October 1, 2021 in the Office of the City Secretary; at which time they will be opened publicly and 
read aloud. Sealed bids received after the specified time of closing will be returned unopened. 
The approved and accepted bid will be awarded at the Regular City Council Meeting scheduled 
for October 12, 2021 @ 5:30 P.M. 

For further information, please contact Public Works Director Aaron Ramos @ (432) 251-
9676 or aaramos@cityfs.net. 

Sealed bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope & marked: 

“Purchasing of Materials for Street Construction and Repairs” 

In furthering our goal to continue providing services to the citizens of the City of Fort Stockton, 
the City is seeking sealed bids from a qualified company to provide pricing for each specified 
request, including any freight and delivery charges.  Company Representatives may bid on one 
or more items, individually. 

Therefore, it is in the best interest of the City of Fort Stockton to obtain the services of the highest 
qualified company to assist in providing pricing for the requested materials needed for City 
Street Construction and Repairs. 

Each Qualified Company will be evaluated only on the quality and experience of the company 
and its personnel. 

The City Council reserves the right to accept the bids which in its judgement is from the 
most responsible company; to reject any or all bids, and to waive irregularities or 
informalities in any bid submitted.  The City may select one or more company to fulfill this 
request.  

The City of Fort Stockton is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. 

By order of the City Council at a Regular Meeting held on the 24th day of August 2021. 

_____________________________ 
Marina A. Cantu, City Secretary 

mailto:aaramos@cityfs.net

